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ST1.1- Council Member Appointments to Committees, Boards and External Bodies 

 

Date:   December 11, 2018 

To:      Chair, Mayor John Tory and Striking Committee Members 

Re:      Canadian National Exhibition Association Board of Directors  

 

Dear Striking Committee,  

 

I am very pleased to put my name forward for re-appointment to serve on the Canadian National Exhibition 

Association Board of Directors. 

 

I would like to continue to contribute to the CNEA Board of Directors responsibilities on behalf of the City of 

Toronto.  As a member of the Board of Directors I take my role in the planning and presentation of the annual 

Canadian National Exhibition seriously.    

 

I will continue to fulfill my work with the Board of Directors and attendance at meetings.  

 

I look forward to your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 

City of Toronto 

Scarborough East Ward 24 
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